
 
 
To:  COMO Curtis Han  

COS Jim Losi  
District 11N Board and Staff  

From:  Nikolay Zherebnenkov, DSO-EM D11N  
 
Date:   May 10, 2023  
 
Subject: District 11N DSO-EM Report  
 
The month of April was calm after the storm systems. ADSO-EM Heap completed a few Emergency 
Management classes. 
 
Projections for May 
As the weather is warming up. Please make sure to have any float and flight plans filed with someone 
just in case. As well as be considerate of the limitations of your body. Make sure to drink plenty of 
fluids, wear sunscreen to prevent skin damage, and keep cool in the shade or where there is air 
conditioning. Please do not become the emergency yourself. 


